To:  support@adt.com

From:  Jarrod Cook, S&M Insurance

Subject:  Requesting more information on your security systems

Date:  January 25, 2005

I work for a small insurance company located in northwestern Pennsylvania and we are searching for a security system for our business and would like some more information.

If you could send me some information as soon as possible so I can compare it with my other choices and make a decision as soon as possible.  Please address the following issues:

· Cost for installation of the basic security system

· Monthly charge for monitoring

· Cost for a second motion detector

· Warranties included with the equipment

· Satisfaction Guarantee

Thank you for your help and a prompt response would be greatly appreciated by my superiors and myself.

